APR 2 & 1988

Mr. Robert M, Quillin

Health Physics Administrator
Radiological Health

Ohio Department of Health
1224 Kinnear Road

Columbus, Ohio 43212

Dear Mr, Quillin:

Enclosed are copies of the following documents that I promised during our
visit last week to a number of Ohio sites undergoing decontamination and
decommissioning:

1. The most recent licensing action on Chemetron dated October 1, 1987,
(We are continuing consideration of appropriate NRC legal action
roqardin? the Chapter 11 Bankruptcy filed by Allegheny International,
Inc., which includes its subsidiary, Chemetron.)

2. The ORAU survey of Vistron issued in August 1983.

3. Volume I of the decontamination report on the Vistron catalytic building
filed by Nuclear Energy Services, consultant to BP Chemical Corp.

If there 1s other information that I can provide, please let me know. As

I indicated, I will continue to keep you apprised cf the on?oing efforts
regarding these sites, as well as the Shieldalloy site, including copies of
any correspondence.

The visit to the sites was very useful to me, and I appreciated the opportunity
to meet you. I since have learned that you are an old acquaintance of Vandy L.
Miller, and he sends his regards.

Sincerely,

Vignal Signed By:

Leland C. Rouse, Chief

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Industrial and -
. Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

Enclosures: As stated
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